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Dear resident and/or leaseholder, 
 
Re: Building Safety Works.   Burrell & Rayner  

Meet-the-Contractor drop-in event onsite 
 
We would like to invite you to a drop-in event at Burrell and Rayner Towers to meet the 
contractors and council officers involved with the works.  
 
This is not a meeting, but a drop-in event to provide you with the chance to come and ask 
questions in person on your estate. 
 
 
Date:  Tuesday 19 March 2024 
 
When:  1100 – 1900 

Drop-in anytime between 11am and 7pm  
 
Where: The main onsite compound  
  (Location indicated by star on the map) 
 
Access: There is a meeting portacabin on the 

ground floor with a slight step.  
 
 If you have restricted mobility and would 

like to ask questions please email myself 
to arrange a home-visit on the day.   

 
For more information  
If you have any questions or require further information on the building safety works, please 
do not hesitate to email me on Patrick.Cooper@walthamforest.gov.uk. Your feedback and 
inquiries are highly valued, and we are here to assist you throughout this process. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to enhance the safety and 
quality of your homes.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Patrick Cooper 
Patrick Cooper 
Project Director for Capital Programmes 
Housing Regeneration and Capital Programmes 
Place Directorate 

Waltham Forest Town Hall, Fellowship Square, Forest Road, London E17 4JF 
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